Lynn Curreli

From: Lisa Silvertooth

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 11:41 AM

To: Lynn Curreli

Subject: FW: Public Records Exemption - Employee-Specific Exemptions

Attachments: Employee-Specific Public Records Exemption Form.pdf; Fire Exemption by Position 1.pdf
Importance: High

Lynn,

I would like for us to include this for all new hires that are in FRS.
Can you include this with the other FRS form fire fills out?
Thanks,

Lisa

From: Lisa Silvertooth

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 12:33 PM

To: Paul Dezzi <pdezzi@longboatkey.org>

Cc: Tina Adams <tadams@longboatkey.org>

Subject: Public Records Exemption - Employee-Specific Exemptions
Importance: High

Chief & Tina,

HV103 and HB 983 were passed during the 2024 Legislative Session and will become law effective July 1, 2024. These
bills create additional categories of position and personal exemptions from public records requests for personnel
information held by employer that is shared with another agency (FRS) under section 119.071(4)(d)3, Florida Statues
(F.S.). A notarized request for exemption with a statement under oath attesting to the statutory basis for the exemption
must be provided to the Custodial Agency which is (FRS).

| have attached an Employee-Specific Public Records Exemption form along with a list of FRS members who need to
complete, notarize and return to Human Resources by Friday, July 5, 2024

Let me know if you have any questions,

Lisa Silvertooth
HR Manager



